
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

Attention All Providers:  
 

Provider Satisfaction Survey Reminder 
 

Gainwell Technologies would like to invite all providers to participate in the 
Provider Satisfaction Survey.  All feedback would be greatly appreciated, as your 
responses will help to enhance services and to better serve the provider 
community.  

A link to the survey can be found by referring to provider bulletin PB 2025-06. 
The bulletin can be accessed from the www.ctdssmap.com Web site.  From the 
Home page, click on Information, then Publications, select 25 from the year 
dropdown, enter 06 in the bulletin number field and click search.  

Please note: If you wish to participate in our survey, all responses must be 
received by February 14, 2025. Thank you! 

 

https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get-Download-File?Filename=pb25_06.pdf&URI=Bulletins/pb25_06.pdf
https://www.ctdssmap.com/

